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OFFICIAL:SENSITIVE 

PLYMOUTH MOBILITY HUBS 
Procurement Update – July 2021

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Please be advised that Plymouth City Council envisages launching a procurement exercise 
for Plymouth Mobility Hubs on Wednesday 21st July 2021, which will consist of 3 Lots – EV 
Charging Operator, E-bike Share Operator, and Car Club Operator. 

 

Prior to the launch of the Procurement the following will take place: 

 
 From 1200hrs, Tuesday 6th July 2021 links to drafts of the contract wording for each 

of the respective lots will be available on the Portal for a period of one week, during 
which time we will welcome feedback, particularly in relation to any red flags, or issues 
that the market foresee.  

 

Any feedback must be received via the link provided through the Portal by 1200hrs, 
Tuesday 13th July 2021 and in turn these will be reviewed by the Council’s legal team 
who will then make any necessary changes prior to the procurement being launched. 

 
 On Thursday 15th July 2021, a final Market Engagement Event will take place online, 

at which the Council will explain the procurement route being followed and its timing. 
Details and a link to the event will be uploaded on the Portal by Friday 9th July 2021. 

 

Procurement of a Journey Planner, or MaaS platform is expected to be launched at the end of 
2021, or early 2022.  

 

 

 


